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Collin Roehner

From: Joann Parsons
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 3:25 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Response ltr to Vero Beach
Attachments: 2016-08-17, Response ltr to Moss (Vero Beach).pdf

Please place in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160049-EU. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joann 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 17, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06808-16



STATE OF FLORIDA 

JULIE I. BROWN 

CHAIRMAN 

Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6042 

Public Service Commission 

Laura Moss, Chairwoman 
Vero Beach Utilities Commission 
1053 20111 Place 
Vero Beach, Florida 32960 

Dear Chairwoman Moss: 

August 17,2016 

We have received your correspondence providing the Florida Public Service Commission 
(Commission) with a copy ofFPL's letter of August 9, 2016 to Mayor Jay Kramer, City ofVero 
Beach, and a copy of the Vero Beach Utilities Commission's recommendation regarding FPL's 
offer as stated in its letter of August 9, 2016. The Commission Clerk has placed a copy of these 
documents in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160049-EU, In re: Petition by the Town of Indian River Shores for Modification of Territorial 
Order Based on Changed Legal Circumstances Emanating from Article VIII, Section 2(c) of the 
Florida Constitution. 

Thank you for providing the Commission with this information. 

JB:jb 

Cc: Office of the Commission Clerk 
Commissioner Lisa Polak Edgar 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Commissioner Ronald A. Brise 
Commissioner Jimmy Patronis 

Sincerely, 

~ 
J own, Chairman 
F ublic Service Commission 
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